
City of St. Louis Water Division Request for Proposals for Mechanical Systems 
Services #25RFP005 

Date of Issuance: September 2, 2025 
Question Deadline: September 12, 2025 
Proposal Due: September 24, 2025, at 3:00 central standard time 
 
The City of St. Louis Water Division has issued a request for proposal (RFP) to select a 
professional mechanical systems service company. The scope of work includes service, 
repair, inspections, calibrations, modifications, and maintenance of mechanical systems 
for the Water Division.  This RFP may be  found on the City’s procurement page 
(https://www.stlouis-mo.gov/government/procurement/), and/or by emailing 
rfp@stlwater.com.   
 
The deadline for proposals is September 25, 2025, at 3:00 p.m. central standard time.  
Proposals must be submitted in strict accordance with the instructions in the RFP.  The City 
shall not be bound based on any proposal submitted.   
 
 
 


